
April 28, 1958

TELEPHCNE CALL TO: Joe Law 
Nuclear Engineering 

-San Francisco, California

Reached at residence of J. J. laigler 
3173 Bel Aire Drive 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 
TUxedo 2-1928 

Called Joe Law in an effort to establish suitable dates for visits 

to Pittsburgh hnd Jersey City, New Jersey. Told Mr. Law that we 

would plan to visit Pittsburgh facility but would prefer a visit 

after he had collected some radioactive wastes. Mr. Law stated 

that he would make an effort on the 29th to determine when he 

could pick up wastes and would call us back in an effort to 

establish a firm date for visiting Pittsburgh and Jersey City.
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